
 

 
 
Our Ref:  BM 
 
Monday 10th July 2023  
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
AMSP Maths Feast  
 
Your son/daughter has been invited to represent the school in the AMSP Maths Feast at Oldbury 
Academy on Tuesday 18th July. 
 
Maths Feast is a fun educational challenge for Year 9 students which tests problem-solving and 
teamwork skills. Teams of four students will test their maths skills with our all-you-can-eat feast of 
problems! We will be competing against other schools in the local area. 
 
This is a normal school day, so expectations for uniform and equipment will not change. Your 
son/daughter will need to arrive at school at normal time and will miss period 1 and 2 lessons in the 
morning. They will then return to lessons P3. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Millington 
 


